ETON WICK
VILLAGE ASSOCIATION

Eton Wick Village Association

The Review Officer (Windsor and Maidenhead)

Local Government Boundary Commission for England
14t Floor, Millbank Tower,

London SW1 4QP

4™ May 2018

Dear Sir/Madam,

At a meeting of Eton Wick Village Association last month it was agreed that we would
support the recommendation that Eton & Eton Wick be combined with Windsor Castle Within
to form the proposed Eton and Castle Ward.

The basis for our support is historic and aligns with the Eton and Eton Wick Neighbourhood
Plan.

We currently share no actual or geographical relationship with Datchet, Horton or Wraysbury
— we are in a different school system, and have our well defined long established town and
parish facilities, and are physically linked to Windsor Castle Within by the Bridge.

Yours faithfully,

Ron Lewandowski
Chair, Eton Wick Village Association
Cc Julie Chappell





